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To:  Public Infrastructure Committee  

 

From:  Greg Minikel, City Engineer  

 

Re: Request to Reconstruct 1300-1400 Block of South 26
th

 St.   

 (Item # 20-0007) 

 

Rollie Kania has stopped in the Engineering Office twice in the past year or so (Dec. 2018 

& 2019) and has requested the City to repair or reconstruct a section of South 26
th

 St. 

located in the 1300 & 1400 blocks.   The request is for mainly the northbound lanes of the 

roadway.  He stated that when semi-trucks drive past his home that his whole house shakes 

and their knickknacks are shaking as well.  

 

This section of the roadway is in tough condition.  The current PASER pavement rating is 

a 4 and 5 for this area.  I would say that the northbound pavement should be rated a 4. 

 

Attached is a copy of the two e-mails that were written regarding this issue.  

 

I recommend the City take the following actions regarding this request:  

 

1. Engineering Department to recommend pavement reconstruction in this area and 

refer it to the Capital Allocation Work Group (CAWG) for inclusion in the 2021 

Capital Budget Process. 

 

 

 

  


